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Lisa’s Inspirational Quote 

“Education is the most powerful weapon which you can use 
to change the world.”  

– Nelson Mandela   

26.01.24 

TOGETHER EVERYONE ACHIEVES MORE 

This half term Volleyball has 

been a focus across secondary PE 

and the pupils have really taken 

to this. As a result Mr Ollivierre 

has orgainise a Staff v Pupils 

match during the WVA Activity 

Week (February 5th—9th).   

Secretly I’m hoping the pupils 

win! 

 

Favourite Book:  Roald Dahl’s The Witches 

The Grand High Witch 

hates children most of all 

and plans to make every 

single one of YOU disap-

pear.  

Only one boy and his 

grandmother can stop her. 

But if their plan fails, the 

Grand High Witch will friz-

zle them like fritters, and 

then what will happen??? 

  

Where to Go:    Art of the Brick 
The Art of the Brick is the best-known LEGO® art exhibition in 
the world. After touring several cities and entering CNN's list 
of "Must-See" exhibitions, IS BACK in London. Critically ac-
claimed, the collection features works by artist Nathan 
Sawaya which are made from millions of LEGO® bricks.  

 
Highlights 
Discover how one mil-
lion LEGO® bricks have 
been turned into more 
than 150 works of art—
a T-Rex nearly 6 meters 
tall, human figures, 
many animals, famous 
art, and other life-size 
sculptures 

Embrace your creativity and build your own sculptures at our 
playground area!  A family-friendly experience to be enjoyed 
by people of all ages. 
Tickets go on sale on 31 January and exhibition opens on 
6 March 2024. 
Location: The Boiler House, 152 Brick Ln, E1 6RU 
Price: Adult tickets starting at £15.90 and Child tickets starting 
at £11.90. Children under 4 are FREE  

TOP 3 THIS WEEK: 
 

1st—Nicholas—8061 

2nd—Oscar—2816 

3rd—Kayden—1790 

Primary Mathlete: Alfie Gr 

POWER UP TOP 3: 
 

1st—Shakeem 

2nd—Logan T 

3rd—Aaron N 

Core 5 Top Scorer: Tyler A 
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On Friday 2 February, we will 

be supporting the NSPCC 

by taking part in Number Day.  

Pupils (and staff) will 

be asked to 'Dress up for Dig-

its'. This is where they can in-

to school wearing an item of 

clothing with a number on it 

(e.g. football shirt, cap, netball shirt or even a onesie!).    

To help raise money for the NSPCC, we are asking for a 

small donation of £1. 

From Monday 5 February, we are running a Year 11 Booster Week 

where the pupils can catch-up and develop their knowledge and under-

standing in preparation for their GCSE’s. 

In previous years, the Booster Week has been extremely successful, 

where the pupils have been very mature and grasped the opportunity 

with both hands. 

We expect this year’s sessions to be as beneficial to the pupils.   

WEEK OF 5 FEBRUARY 
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Year 7s working 
hard on their 
English writing 
moderation task 

The Primaries have been  
making chicken fajitas 
with homemade guacamole during their Friday 
Morning foot tech lessons,  This exercise, apart from teaching the chil-
dren cooking skills, also helps with learning to work in a group 
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The Year 11s this week have been researching Euthanasia, and 
asking whether it should be legalised in the UK. This exercise has 
been in preparation for their English Speaking and Listening as-
sessments.   

It is a very complex topic and the Year 11s worked very hard on it.  
One pupil in particular produced an outstanding piece of  work. 

  Well done for working extremely hard on this! 
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